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Dear committee members, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to bill SB 394 that removes the three-day voter protection 
period. 
 
This bill could really impact college students and their right to vote. A disproportionate number 
of out-of-town/state college students could be disenfranchised if their ballot encounters a mail 
delay on the front or back end. 

I believe that our representatives should make it easier for citizens to vote in elections, not 
harder. 

Again, I ask that you oppose bill SB 394. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sandra B. Sherry 

 


